
                        

   

   

  Increasing Quality of Life for Families through Sanitation and Education 
 

 

                        Solana Beach ECO Rotary Club 

  887 Sandcastle Dr. 

Cardiff, CA92007   

   

                        November 20, 2019 

 

  Dear Sir, 

 

Thank you for your recent contribution to Class-ACT (ECO Sanitation 

Project/Latrines for Life) of $1,450. Your donation will support our ECO 

Sanitation Project, Latrines for Life, which will provide latrine installations for 

six poor rural families in Cambodia.  

 

The families make the commitment to fund a small portion of the cost and assist 

with the construction. For each latrine we add an inexpensive "Tippy-tap" soap 

hand washing station and a ceramic water filter to provide safe clean drinking 

water. We manage the project through a partner NGO in Cambodia, Solidarity 

Fund for Rural Development (SFRD).  

 

Poor sanitation results in the contamination of streams and soils, and spreads 

diseases that result in high rates of infant and young child mortality, and heavy 

caseloads of diarrhea and other infections in Cambodia where old habits of poor 

hygiene are still widespread.  

 

Your contribution has made a lasting difference by helping the six low-income 

families in Cambodia to attain a higher quality of life.   

 

Sincerely, 

    Niels Lund                                                                     

Niels Lund 

---------------------------- Your tax-deductable receipt------------------------------------  

    

Name of Donor: ECO Rotary Club of Solana Beach  

Tax Year: 2019 

Amount Contributed: $1,450   

 
Class-ACT is a non-profit organization (U.S.A. Federal Tax ID No. 10-0003835). No goods or 
services have been exchanged in consideration of this gift. Please retain this receipt for your tax 

records. 

                        UNITED STATES TAX RECEIPT 


